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The draw for the Under-11 to Under-14 National Championships has been made.

The event takes place at Ponds Forge International Sports Centre in Sheffield on the weekend of June 6 and 7.

Click here to see the programme, which also features an interview with 11-year-old Jamie Liu.

The Under-13 and Under-14 events are on Saturday June 6, with the Under-11s and Under-12s in action on the
Sunday. Each category features boys’ and girls’ singles, while the Under-14s also includes doubles.

If you want to see the best young players in England in action, entry is free to spectators. The action starts at
9am on both days.
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